
Inspiring Changemakers:

Year 2 have been learning about activists Martin Luther 
King Jr and Rosa Parks, exploring their inspiring 
contributions to the fight for equality. They also discussed 
racism throughout history and the importance of standing up 
for justice and fairness. 

01237 475276 ash-sch.org  sthelens.sch@alumnismat.org

 

Key learning this week:

This week in the Den, the children have been busy designing and creating 
their own planets using papier-mâché. Their creations were inspired by their 
favourite things: Wicked, Bluey and the colour yellow.

What’s new? 
Mrs Brookes has created a fantastic display 
showcasing the design and technology learning 
from Year 1, Year 4 and Year 6. All three 
classes focused on the textiles aspect of DT. 
Volunteers have also brought in their wonderful 
creations from home to add to the display.
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Community updates:

Chinese New Year lunch at school on Wednesday 29th January. Phoebe will be 
preparing a delicious Chinese feast for the children. If you would like your child 
to have lunch, please make sure it is booked by Sunday evening.

On Tuesday, Year 5 had a fantastic 
opportunity to learn and perform ‘A 
Midsummer Night's Dream’ in just one 
day with Andrew from Konflux Theatre. 
They impressed parents, carers and the 
residents of Kenwith Castle in the   
afternoon with their confidence in 
bringing the Shakespearean play to life.

The first week of Lego Club kicked off this 
week, with the children working together to 
plan and prepare for the regional competition 
in March. We’re excited to see their creations!

FOSH will be hosting a free entry valentines disco with a tuck shop.
Keep your eyes peeled for the date to be announced soon!


